
Parish Footpaths Report March 2021 

Thanks to some regular users of the Broadwas footpaths we are being up dated on stile and path 

conditions.  

We are still trying to contact landowners and tenants concerning old stiles. 

Dog walkers are having problems using the stiles as landowners have used wire on the lower struts 

to manage their stock.  The County will supply free metal gates to landowners to replace old stiles on 

legal footpaths.   

Ridgeacre Farm has been approached by Jon White the WCC footpath officer for our region.  He has 

offered them free delivery of a metal gate.  The manure heap and electric fence is causing problems 

to walkers trying to use the footpath through their field. 

County maps with footpath labelling are available for the public to use and report problems at: 

www.worcestershire.gov.uk /environmental services/countryside and leisure/public rights of 

way/public rights of way interactive map 

Several parishioners have been given this link and found it very useful! 

 

Heather Dale 

 


